Greetings from Rosemary & Pete

Greetings to Keith and Ruth, and the widespread Mill Grove Family
as we look forward to another Our Day. Having only lived at Mill
Grove for a couple of years in the 60's | obviously knew only a few of
the Family but happily still feel part of it.

We are looking forward to this year's online Our Day,
together with the informal chats afterwards.

Autumn 1961, Dad is dealing with harvest gifts
with Stephen E, Kevin B, and John L, helping him.

Love and best wishes to all,

Rosemary and Pete Wallace

| was Rosemary Brickman for anyone who might remember me.



